
 Dr Kigera facilitates at an Advanced Trauma Life Support (ATLS) 
Course  

  

 

Dr Kigera delivers a lecture on the acute management of trauma patients 

Dr. James Kigera facilitated at an Advanced Trauma Life Support  (ATLS) Course at the Aga 
Khan Hospital Mombasa from 4th to 7th August 2015. 

 

Dr Kigera demonstrates how to perform an emergency surgical procedure to the participants 

The course was given to health care workers whose jobs puts them in contact with acutely 
injured patients. These include nurses, interns, medical officers and surgeons who work in the 
accident and emergency, surgical ward and the intensive care unit. This course was organized by 



the Kenya Red Cross in conjunction with the Aga Khan Hospital management. It was anticipated 
that the management of trauma patients at the hospital will improve as a result of this training. 

 


